Willow Class 
We all had fun last half term exploring our topic “Hide and Seek.” We read “Dear Zoo” and “Where’s Spot” finding all the animals hiding behind the doors. We talked about our favourite animal and then painted them. We hid our class pet Spot the dog and learnt about how we can describe where he was hiding using positional language. In P.E. we jumped around bean bags so we were in front, behind, on or next to them. Then developed our climbing and jumping skills, using the benches and apparatus in the hall. In our stay and play session our grownups helped us make our own page for our class book. We had to think about a new animal and why we would send them back, then draw our animal and made their door. It was very exciting to meet some of our friend’s pets, when they brought them in for us to see and find out about how we look after them. We would like to say thank you to the grownups for their time and telling us all about their pets. We have been bringing our own favourite books into school to share with our friends; these stories have been added to our class book shelf scrap book. Why not come to Willow Class and have a look at our scrap books.
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This half term we will be exploring “Glorious Growing.” “The Hungry Caterpillar,” “Jack and the Bean Stalk” and “Jasper’s Beanstalk” will be our next stories to explore. We will find things that are smaller or bigger than a caterpillar. Watch real caterpillars grow, turn into a chrysalis and fly away as butterflies. For book week we will find lots of caterpillar poems to learn and sing. As the spring arrives we will plant some beans and watch them grow. Will they be magic? If the giant leaves us some of his magic beans we will be able to use them to practise counting. I wonder what we would like to find at the top of a beanstalk? To finish this fabulous half term we will be thinking and learning about Easter.
